
Dear All,  

 

Please note that the Final Basic Assessment Report has been submitted to DEADP.  

 

Please see the link to the appendices of the FBAR. 

 

https://we.tl/t-Mh9N7z6BGO  
 

Please note that all documentation including the 1) Final Basic Assessment Report, 2) 

Link to the appendices of the FBAR, and 3) Executive summary can also be 

downloaded from the Chand website on the following link: 

https://www.chand.co.za/projects-under-review-2022/  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or queries. 
 
_  
Kind Regards, 

Kaylin Vermaak 

Chand Consultants 

P O Box 238 Plumstead 7801 

Tel: 021 762 3050 

Fax: 086 665 7430 

www.chand.co.za 
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